
	

	

	

	

It’s FUN to bundle up 
and walk in the rain! 

	

	
 

Wednesday, February 13th is  
Walk to School Umbrella Day 

 
Please set your alarm clocks 20 minutes early the night 

before so your child doesn’t miss the fun! 
	

Live far or work full-time? Then park your car 1/3 of a mile from 
campus and walk the rest of the way with your child.  Come to our welcome 

table at the front of the school for a giveaway – rain or shine. 
 

Please help us to reduce car drop-off traffic and teach our children the 
importance of using their feet to get to school. 

                                       


